
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
BrassSparks Project with LGB Brass at Firle CofE Primary School & 

Laughton Community Primary School 
 

I am delighted to be writing to you to let you know that your child will be 

given the opportunity to take part in a free 10-week brass playing 
programme at Firle & Laughton Primary Schools this term! 

 
LGB Brass, in partnership with Create Music are offering a fully funded 

10-week programme in which your child will be able to learn the basics of 
playing a brass instrument and be introduced to playing and performing 

as part of a brass ensemble.  
 

At the end of the programme, students will be invited to join LGB’s 
BrassSparks Band. More information will be available about this later in 

the Autumn term.  
 

Individual and group lessons may also be available from the start of the 
2023-24 academic year, but in the meantime, I look forward to meeting 

your budding brass players and also to welcoming you to our end of term 

performance (date and time tbc).  
 

If you have any questions regarding the upcoming brass project at Firle & 
Laughton or BrassSparks, please do not hesitate to get in contact with 

me at brasssparks@lgbbrass.co.uk 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Nathaniel 
 

Nathaniel Roff 

Leader – BrassSparks 
W: lgbbrass.co.uk/brasssparks 

E: brasssparks@lgbbrass.co.uk 
  
 

https://d.docs.live.net/9d8e30d70a807b53/Documents/Documents/aWSMT/2020-21/Taster%20Letters/nroffbras.co.uk

